

January 19, 2006

Mr. Paul Picha, Chief Archeologist State Historical Society of North Dakota North Dakota Heritage Center 612 East Boulevard Avenue Bismarck, North Dakota 58505-0830

RE: Keystone Pipeline Project Survey Report

Dear Mr. Picha,

Enclosed is a copy of the final survey report for fieldwork conducted during 2006 for the Keystone Pipeline Project.

After you have had the opportunity to review, please contact the MAC Bismarck office, as well as the client, with your comments:

Ms. Kim Munson, Anthropologist ENSR International 1601 Prospect Parkway Fort Collins, Colorado 80525

If you should you have any questions please contact the MAC Bismarck office.

Sincerely,

Amy Bleier

Staff Archaeologist

Amy C. Blin

cc: Ms. Kim Munson

enclosure